
Sent: 21/02/2025 7:55:28 AM
Subject: DA2025/0132

Regarding this application, please take into consideration the already over congested
intersection. The traffic from Bunnings, Woolworths, Aldi and KFC makes this intersection
impossible at peak times. There is also a new development on the corner of Kenneth road
and Condamine street for which we haven't seen the impact on traffic yet. A Mcdonald's would
make local traffic unmanageable. Please listen to resident concerns. This is not in the interest
of the community. Lets not give big companies a free run of our communities please.

Regards
Diane La Spina
29 Sunshine St
Manly Vale


